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9th Oct 2020 

 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 

Class 1:    Oscar for being a great role model and Rupert for his amazing attitude to all   

   his work this week. 

Class 2:  Ellie for beginning to use the column method for addition and subtraction  

        calculations and Emily for an informative leaflet on the Roman Army 

 

Happy Birthday wishes to Imogen who is 5 today Friday 9th October. 

 

Numbers Club 

September 2020 Draw 1st Prize Mr & Mrs I Slater 2nd Prize Mr P Rydeard 

October 2020 Draw 1st Prize Mrs C Miller 2nd Prize Robert & John Seed 

A massive thank you to everyone who supports the school numbers club, it is very much appreciated and 

allows school to continue to run the school minibus. It’s not too late to late to join, you can be allocated a 

number for a cost of £20 for the school year (still 10 draws left plus the bonus Christmas draw). 

Hair 

Please could parents make sure that children with long hair have it either “tied back” or “put up” for school. 

We are not aware of any head lice cases but we certainly do not want to be encouraging them. Thank you for 

your understanding of this.  

Purple Mash 

There seems to be more Covid 19 cases around the local area with some schools having shut recently. Hope-

fully this will not be the case for our school, however if unfortunately this does happen we would be using 

Purple Mash as our online platform for setting work remotely. All the children seem comfortable with using 

Purple Mash but if parents are having difficulties logging on to the system at home please let school know 

asap what the difficulties are. 

Primary & Secondary School Places 2021 

Primary and Secondary school places for September 2021 are now open via  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/ 

The closing date for secondary places is 31.10.20 @ 11.59pm and the closing date for primary places is 

15.01.21 @ 11.59pm.  

If you know anyone who wishes to view our school they are more than welcome to contact us to  arrange a 

suitable time outside of school hours. 

Enjoy your weekend! 

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

Diary Dates   

Tuesday 20th Oct 9.00 Flu Vaccinations  

Friday 23rd Oct  3.30 School closes for half term 

Monday 2nd November  INSET DAY 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

